
COMMUNITY WORKSHOP
Everyone is invited!

Residents, Businesses, Visitors
Join us to learn about the Long-Term Outdoor Dining Program

What is the purpose of the Outdoor Dining Program?

The City of Manhattan Beach is hosting a workshop for community members to engage 
in the process of developing the Long-Term Outdoor Dining Program. An overview of the 
project, schedule, and process will be provided by the team. Following a presentation, 
community members will have the opportunity to engage in a series of interactive 
exercises to share ideas, feedback, and ask questions about the project.

For community members who will not be able to attend the community workshop, there will 
be another opportunity to learn about the program development and provide your 
feedback at the 51st Annual Manhattan Beach Hometown Fair on October 7-8, 2023 from 
10 am – 6 pm at Live Oak Park (1901 N. Valley Drive, Manhattan Beach, CA). 

During the COVID-19 pandemic recovery, the City permitted businesses to use parking spaces and 
street areas in the public right-of-way during COVID-19 operating restrictions through various 
Emergency Orders. The purpose of this current project is to study and propose a long-term solution 
which may allow some of these operations to return while ensuring that fiscal, environmental, parking, 
and other impacts are all accounted for before a long-term program is implemented.

Monday, October 2, 2023
6 - 8pm
Joslyn Community Center - Ocean Banquet Hall
1601 N. Valley Drive, Manhattan Beach, CA

For more information, please contact Jaehee Yoon, Senior Planner, or 
visit the project website listed below: 

outdoordining@manhattanbeach.gov
(310) 802-5513
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
manhattanbeach.gov/outdoordining

http://www.manhattanbeach.gov/outdoordining

